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Campus News
Graduate House: member works on the board of management Tom
MannCouncil briefs
Art Gallery: Sandy Ball

It was agreed that the campus societies be asked to submit a float 
design for the Joseph Howe Parade to be held October 8. A $100 
honorarium will be awarded to the society whose design is accepted.

Carleton House, the lower campus lounge area, is ready, but is not 
open since a building policy has not been written. A meeting of 
lower-campus representatives will be called to solve the problem.

Community Affairs Secretary, Franklynn MacLean, discussed the 
proposal to have a university page in the Chronicle Herald . 
bi-monthly basis. She asked for help from counsellors 
co-ordinating this project. All institutions in Halifax will be 
submitting news for the page which is being done to improve 
community-campus relationships.

It was announced that yearbooks have arrived on time. Approval 
was given to award the $300 honorarium to the editor 
Lathigee.

Meeting of Sunday, September 18.

Appointment to Committees, of both council and non-council 
people:

Committee on Studies: this committee handles students' problems 
with course loads, writing supplementary exams, appeals for credits 
etc. Andrew Lynk, Janet Cameron on a

on
Grants: handles distribution of money to clubs and societies on 
campus Keith Evans (chair), Mike Power, Peter Mack

Constitution: examines constitution of all clubs and societies on 
campus, and redrafts them if necessary Norm Epstein

Campus Security: committee handles security problems on campus
Robert Sampson, Susan Rodgers

Entertainment: committee acts as a liaison between student body 
and programming director Anita Lathigee, Andras Vamos, Shauna 
Sullivan

Anita

Staff contract dispute
Scholarship: committee of administration and students Peter 
Mancini, David Goldstein

by Mark Simkins
A contract dispute between the 

Dalhousie Staff Association (DSA) 
and the university administration 
has been in progress since July 26. 
DSA President Jane Mesereau said 
that negotiations are continuing, 
but she would not divulge any 
details of the dispute. University 
Vice-President W. Andrew MacKay 
was equally closemouthed and 
would say only that, he hoped the 
negotiations would be finished 
reasonably soon and satisfactorily.

Sport and Recreation: works with athletic department Dan Edgar 
Bev Bernick

The Dalhousie Staff Association 
was formed in 1971 and is the 
official bargaining agent for the 
clerical and technical employees at 
Dalhousie. Their first collective 
agreement took effect May 9, 1975, 
after a long successful battle 
against the Canadian Union of 
Public Employees, (CUPE), for the 
right to represent the employees.

The Gazette will carry information 
on the negotiations when they are 
made available.

SUB Operations: a committee which is always chaired by the 
vice-president, and handles the operations of the Student Union 
Building Chris Gallant vice-chairperson, Bruce Evans, Cheryl Rowe, 
Joe VanSchaick, Brent Weiser

Senate Discipline: handles plagiarism and expulsion cases Cathy 
MacLean, Thomas Mann
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Carleton House: committee member works on the board of 
management for the lower campus house. Gail Rudderham
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